
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
The Waterboro Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing at the Waterboro 
Town Hall, 24 Townhouse Road, on Tuesday, May 14, 2019 beginning at 6:00 
p.m.   
 
Public Hearing is to receive comment regarding the proposed amendments to the 
Shoreland Zoning Ordinance.   
 
The proposed amendments to the Shoreland Zoning Ordinance are available at 
Waterboro Town Hall and on the Town’s website at www.waterboro-me.gov.   
 
 

 

 


